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PURPOSE:  
Establish a public hearing date of Monday, October 2, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. for the purpose of receiving public 
comments on the funding for the JAG Grant. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City of High Point is proposing to use the 2017 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistant (JAG) funding to 
purchase in-car cameras for nine patrol vehicles.  Funding will be presented to City Council in the form of public 
hearing and comment on October 2nd, 2017.  The grant funding is a multi-agency grant with the City of 
Greensboro, High Point and Guilford County Sheriff’s Department. The City of Greensboro is the acting fiscal 
agency for the JAG Funding. The City of Greensboro will receive funding of $113,616; The Guilford County 
Sheriff’s Department will receive funding in the amount of $53,205.80; and the City of High Point will receive 
funding in the amount of $42,423.20 The HPPD will use the funding to purchase nine (9) new in-car digital 
cameras at a total cost of $46,530.00.  The (9) new cameras will replace aging, out-of-date cameras.  Additional 
expenses will be paid from the North Carolina Tax Proceeds.  
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
There is no required match for this grant. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
Council is requested to established a public hearing date of Monday, October 2, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. for the 
purpose of receiving public comments on the funding for the 2017 Edward Byrne memorial Justice Assistance 
Grant Funding for the High Point Police Department. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


